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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Re:
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 8:01:50 AM






From: Fulilangi Hola <holalangi@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 7:42 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject:
 
Dear Sharkey, 
I hope you are well and I’m emailing you so you know I do oppose the the idea of
discontinue the waste pick up in the city of Sandy. This service has been the best in keeping
the City of Sandy Clean and Beautiful...
So pls as a Resident in the city of Sandy we beg you not to discontinue this service.
Thank you 
Mrs Hola 
(581 E Fruitwood Ln, Sandy,84070



mailto:CSharkey@sandy.utah.gov

mailto:mapplegarth@sandy.utah.gov

mailto:DFratto@sandy.utah.gov

mailto:holalangi@gmail.com

mailto:csharkey@sandy.utah.gov

https://www.google.com/maps/search/581+E+Fruitwood+Ln,+Sandy,84070?entry=gmail&source=g



